Announcement

Dr. Ching Chun (C.C.) Li, outstanding population geneticist, teacher, defender of the
autonomy of science and member of the Faculty of the University of Pittsburgh, Graduate
School of Public Health for 52 years, passed away October 20, 2003. C.C.’s life and
work had a profound influence on many members of the human genetics community. To
honor the memory of C.C. Li, the Graduate School of Public Health and the Department
of Human Genetics have established the C.C. Li Lecture Series. The inaugural lecture
will be given by Dr. Aravinda Chakravarti, Henry J. Knott Professor and Director,
Institute of Genetic Medicine, Johns Hopkins University, a long-time student and
colleague of Dr. Li. The lecture, entitled “Genes for Common Diseases: Association
Studies”, will be presented Friday, April 16, 2004, 3:00 PM in Auditorium G23, Graduate
School of Public Health, 130 DeSoto Street, Pittsburgh, PA. A reception will follow.
Please join friends, family and colleagues of C.C. in celebrating his work. For
information contact: Ms. Jeanette Norbut, jeanette.norbut@hgen.pitt.edu, telephone 412-
624-9951.




